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SBC LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN ( BESH1001)

Dear Sirs,

I would like to object to the above proposal.

WHY do we need another Business Park, as the one at Calvary Park has still got vacant units, it seem a waste of tax payers
money to think about building one at Eshiels as there is no road layout, sewage, electric etc etc in the green field proposed. The
field floods badly when we have heavy rain or snow and spills onto the A72 as the drain cannot take it, so major works would
have to be done to fix the problem. Also the A72 is STILL a fast road as drivers do NOT adhere to the speed limit, another
entrance would just add to the probability for more accidents.

With regards
Norman McCormick
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